November 25, 2015
Governor’s Correspondence Office

508 Main Capitol Building

Harrisburg, PA 17120
Dear Governor Wolf:
As a loyal American Muslim, I would like thank you for your principled stand with regard to accepting Syrian refugees in Pennsylvania. In the current anti-Muslim climate, I recognize that this was a controversial decision to some, but all the more reason to express the Muslim community’s gratitude for your political courage.
America is a nation of immigrants. The vile xenophobia that we are witnessing during this political season is an affront to all those who believe in the democratic ideals upon which this great nation was founded. Your support of the desperate refugees from Syria speaks volumes about the welcoming spirit of the American people.

Sincerely,

[YOUR NAME]
[YOUR ADDRESS]
